
 

 

June 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

APPLICATION FOR ENROLMENT AT EASTERN HILLS SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL YEAR 7 2021 

Thank you for considering our school for your child’s secondary education. You may be aware that 

enrolments at Eastern Hills Senior High School have increased significantly in recent times. Our 

students continue to achieve at the highest levels in both lower school programs and in the broad 

range of subjects we are able to offer to our senior students. In 2019 our school had a 97% 

attainment rate, which places us in the top group of schools in the State. 

In 2021 we will be welcoming a new Year 7 group into our school. We request that parents of 

prospective students complete the enclosed application for enrolment form, with associated 

documentation (see pg 3 on the form) so development of the 2021 timetable can proceed. 

Completion of this form is an initial expression of interest and in Term 3 of this year a formal 

enrolment package will be forwarded to you. 

Eastern Hills is a Local Area Intake school, and as such students who reside within the local area are 

guaranteed a place at the school. Students who reside outside the boundary may still apply and will 

be notified by 14 August 2020 of the outcome of their application. For information on the local areas 

please refer to: 

https://www.det.wa.edu.au/schoolsonline/local_intake.do?schoolID=4017&pageID=SP09 

An “Open Morning” will be held on Friday 26 of June 2020 for prospective parents to tour the school 

during operational hours. Due to COVID19 restrictions this will be strictly capped at 100 people and 

will require an RSVP. A second opportunity on 5 August 2020, in the evening, will be held for those 

parents who are unable to attend during the day obviously the evening event will not include a tour 

COVID restrictions may also apply. 

If you would like any further information or would like to take a tour of the school, please do not 

hesitate to contact our Transition Coordinator, Ms Charlotte Edwards on 9573 0303. A complete 

transition program has been developed to ensure students who join our school community in 2021 

have a successful transition. 

If you are intending to enrol your child at EHSHS please return the completed application for 

enrolment form and associated documentation to your child’s school by FRIDAY 24 July 2020. These 

forms will then be collected by Ms Edwards. 

Yours faithfully 

 

John Dunning 

Principal 

Eastern Hills Senior High School 

Keane Street East 

Mount Helena WA 6082 

Phone: 9573 0300  

Email: EasternHills.SHS@education.wa.edu.au 

https://www.det.wa.edu.au/schoolsonline/local_intake.do?schoolID=4017&pageID=SP09

